Hammersmith and Fulham

Gary Clothier Investigations and Information Officer, H and F In Touch

h&f
hammersmith & fulham

Hammersmith Town Hall Extension, Hammersmith Corporate Complaints W6 9JU

Tel: 020 8753 020 8753 3430 Email: Gary.Clothier@lbhf.gov.uk

Web: www.lbhf.gov.uk

17 December 2020

Mr. John Kariuki

Our reference: 1871897

Dear Mr. Kariuki

Thank you for your request for information which was received on 15 December 2020.

Our response

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

- Q1. A list of all the pedestrian crossings marked with a white centre island globe beacon within Hammersmith & Fulham Borough Council boundaries.
- A1. Please find the attached excel spreadsheet which answers your question.
- Q2. Information on how many 'White centre island globe beacons' on each crossing point.
- A2. The London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham use only one Centre Island Beacon at individual crossing points.
- Q3. The above would ideally include the use of the Geo-coordinate system information of each site, but also the street name and location.
- A3. All of the information requested in Q3, is included in the attached.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request for information, please contact the h&f InTouch team within 40 working days of receiving this response. They will consider the matters raised and decide whether they are referred to the Council's Information Manager for an internal review.

You can write to the h&f InTouch team at Room 229, Hammersmith Town Hall, King Street, London W6 9JU, or email: handfintouch@lbhf.gov.uk. If you are registered for self-service, via the Council's My Account portal, you can also do this online: Click here to complete the form

You also have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at: The Information Commissioner's Office (ICO), Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. Tel: 0303 123 1113. Website: www.ico.org.uk/concerns/. There is no charge for making an appeal. The ICO may ask you to contact Hammersmith and Fulham, so we can complete an internal review, before the ICO investigates the matter.

Yours sincerely

Gary Clothier Investigations and Information Officer